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I strongly oppose SB 210.  Vote by mail has been working well for Oregonians for 

years.  It's so easy and convenient for me to vote, and the texts that my county 

shares when my ballot has been mailed, received, confirmed and tallied help me 

have confidence in the security of the system. This bill promotes voter suppression 

and is a solution in search of a problem - a problem that does not exist.   


